RE: Imaging Request

Licensing <Licensing@bl.uk>

Thu 4/9/2020 6:27 AM

To: Jenna McKellips < jenna.mckellips@mail.utoronto.ca>

Dear Ms McKellips,

The British Library hereby grants permission to use the image(s) in your online journal article. The permission fees have been waived.

Please credit the Library accordingly:

© British Library Board (followed by the shelfmark including folio/page number).

This permission includes the right to reproduce the image in your author accepted manuscript to be archived in an institutional or subject based repository. Please note that the image must be within the manuscript, not separately downloadable.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathon Vines **BL Image Licensing**

From: Jenna McKellips [jenna.mckellips@mail.utoronto.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 9:09 PM

To: Permissions

Subject: Imaging Request

Dear British Library Imaging Services,

My name is Jenna McKellips, and I am a PhD student and researcher at the University of Toronto. I recently wrote a paper on the use of female imagery within the medieval apocalypse manuscripts, and the paper was accepted for future publication by the Medieval Feminist Forum. I'd like to include an image from the Queen Mary Psalter, Royal MS 2 B VII (particularly f. 22. v.), in the paper when it is published, if possible. The image is currently in your digitized image catalog, but I am writing to inquire about the fees necessary to acquire and reproduce the image within MFF's online publication. I understand that this is a unfortunate time to answer such inquiries, but I just heard back from MFF about my paper, and thought I'd at least ask. I hope your entire staff is staying well in this difficult time.

Thank you,

Jenna McKellips (she/her/hers) jenna.mckellips@mail.utoronto.ca University of Toronto, PhD in Medieval Literature Instructor, Graduate Centre for Academic Communication Experience the British Library online at www.bl.uk

The British Library's latest Annual Report and Accounts: www.bl.uk/aboutus/annrep/index.html Help the British Library conserve the world's knowledge. Adopt a Book. www.bl.uk/adoptabook The Library's St Pancras site is WiFi - enabled

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this e-mail and notify the postmaster@bl.uk: The contents of this e-mail must not be disclosed or copied without the sender's consent.

The statements and opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect those of the British Library. The British Library does not take any responsibility for the views of the author.

Think before you print